
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     October 4, 2017 
 
Contact: Cyndie Driscoll 
  (541) 567-6121 
  Fax: 541-567-8115 
 
 

UMATILLA COUNTY FAIR  
NOW ACCEPTING 2018 UMATILLA COUNTY FAIR COURT APPLICATIONS 

 

 
The Umatilla County Fair is now accepting applications for the 2018 Fair Court. The application 
submission deadline until 4:00 pm, Friday, October 20th, 2017. The program is available for 9th -12th 
grade students residing in Umatilla County!  
 
 
Applications are available at the Fair Office and on the Fair website under “Forms”.  
www.umatillacounty.net/fair 
Fair Court Applications have been emailed to all Umatilla County High Schools and the 4-H Extension 
offices in Hermiston and Pendleton. 
 
 
This is a great opportunity for young people to represent Umatilla County not only during the week of 
fair in August, but at parades and other functions throughout Eastern Oregon and Washington in 2018, 
should they be selected as a member of the Court.   
 
 
Fair Court applications are due to the Fair Office no later than 4:00 PM on Friday, Oct. 20th, 2017. 
Late applications will not be considered. Please return all completed forms and required 
documentation. You may email your complete application packet to fair@umatillacounty.net, but you 
must receive an email confirmation from Fair staff to ensure receipt of your forms. Without an email 
confirmation, your application may not be considered.   
Fair staff will contact all accepted applicants to schedule interviews.  
 
 
For additional information please contact the Fair Office at (541) 567-6121 or email:  
fair@umatillacounty.net 
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